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I	wish	to	strongly	support	IPART	in	achieving	a	fair	price	for	solar	feed-in.	The	
feed-in	price	must	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	It	is	
totally	unacceptable	that	electricity	retailers	reap	huge	benefits	by	paying	such	
low	feed-in	tariffs.They	must	be	forced	to	offer	a	fair,	regulated	minimum	of	at	
least	12.0c	per	kWh..	
	
Brian	Cairns		
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